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Minister’s Notes 
 

Dear friends, 
 
I’m using Paul’s letter to the Philippians to inform 
our worship today, because it gives me the best 
way I can think of for trying to capture my love 
and appreciation of this church and community in 
the context of sadly having to part. Paul starts his 
letter by saying that in every remembrance of the 
community he gives thanks to God, with gratitude 
for ministry shared and with confidence in God’s 
ongoing work. His words echo how I feel. Towards 
the end of the letter, as he offers blessing, he 
urges the church to keep on rejoicing, keep on 
living out the gospel, and not be anxious but 
rather know the peace of God. 
There is so much more to say, to feel, and to pray. 
In this moment and in all moments ahead we are 
blessed to be able to trust God, to know that we 
are loved by God, and to be open to the blessings 
God continues to have in store.  
 
God’s peace, 
David 

ZOOM/PHONE DETAILS 
For all services: 

On a tablet or laptop computer:  Go to https://zoom.us/j/95468493260 and use the password 3199. 

(or go to https://zoom.us/join and use the meeting number below) 

On a phone without video: call (03) 7018 2005 

Meeting ID: 954 6849 3260 #            Participant ID: #          Password: 3199 # 

Bus to David’s Installation 
As already mentioned in recent services, we are 

pleased to announce that a bus has now been 

organised to take members of our congregation to 

attend David's induction as Moderator. This will 

occur on Thursday 30 June, just before the 

commencement of Synod, at Wesley UC in the city. 

The 48 seater bus will leave our church at 6pm and 

should return around 10.40pm. It has seat belts and 

bottled water will be provided. The cost will be $25 

per head. We hope that a considerable number of 

people will avail themselves of this opportunity. 

Please inform Esther in the office as soon as possible 

to secure your seat  - payment due by the 31st of 

May. 

Ph: 9783 3400 email: frankstonuc@gmail.com 

Notice of a special Congregational 
Meeting: 10am: Sunday 22 May  

The Chair of our Joint Nominating Committee, Rev 
Joy Blamires, will present the name of the minister 

the JNC, supported by Presbytery, have 
recommended be called to High St UC. Joy will 

outline the process and reasons for this 
nomination and address any queries. A secret ballot 

will then be conducted to hopefully endorse this 
decision. Those who use Zoom to access services, 

who wish to vote, should contact Esther in the 
office no later than Friday 13 May so that provision 

can be made for this to occur. 
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More Information 

Website: www.frankstonuniting.org.au 
 
Prayer team: Phone 5971 2840 (Marlene) 
or email HSUCPrayer@googlegroups.com 
 
Office hours:  9:00 am and 1:00pm. 
frankstonuc@gmail.com or 9783 3400 
 
Offerings:  
Account name: Frankston Uniting Church 
BSB: 063 133 Account #: 00800128 
Please use OFFERING as the description 
OR 
Mail Cheque to: 
Keith Holmes 
31 Lucerne Cres 
Frankston VIC 3199 
 
Notices: Please send any items to 
frankstonuc@gmail.com by midday on 
Thursday. 

Presbytery Prayers 

This week we ask you to join us in prayer for Coatesville 

Uniting Church, including minister Graham Bartley and 

chair Richard Palmer.  

Coming Up: 

Tues 17th May: Elders at 1:30pm 

                             COG at 7:30pm 

Thurs 19th May : Baxter Village 
Communion at 2:30pm 

Fri 20th May: Material for High Street 
Times due 

Sun 22nd May: Congregational Meeting 
at 10:00am 

Sun 29th May: HST going out 

Sun 5th June: Pentecost (Combined 
service at 10:00am) 

Tues 7th June: Church Council at 7:30pm 

Sunday, 15th May 
Bible Reader: Alan Mathews  
Stewards: Combined 
Morning Tea: Edna Runciman, Vilma, Marilyn 

Sunday, 22nd May 
Bible Reader: Juli Lincoln  
Stewards: Rona Russell, Heather Rawson 
Morning Tea: Dorothy B, Harriet H, John U. 

The Contemporary Roster and further details for the Traditional Roster can be found on our 

website,  frankstonuniting.org.au, or on the noticeboard.  

Traditional Rosters 

Election Night Chaos! 

 Alan and Bronwen are hosting an election night Chaos! 

Please bring either a main meal or a sweet to share. Let us all 
know what you are planning to bring so that we may have a 
variety of food to choose from. 

 It may be an “Alan and Bronwen’s party”. We don’t know if 
David Williamson will be present though?! 

When: Saturday 21st May at 6:30pm 

Cheers Bronwen and Alan 

MAY FETE 2022! 

Despite the very unfriendly weather, with the good work of 
all involved, the current result is that up to date we have 
taken $5033.95. A breakdown of the individual stalls will be 
published in the next High Street Times.                   
                                                                    Keith Holmes 

Newsbeat 

The latest issue of Newsbeat  can be found via the NEWS tab 
on our website, frankstonuniting.org.au. There are also 
hardcopies in the foyer. 
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